
 

Please be advised of the below regulations from the PCFA: 
 

Commercially plated vehicles are NOT allowed, residentially plated 
vehicles with commercial lettering (magnets or advertisements of a 
business) are also NOT allowed. NO rental vehicle (Home Depot, U-
hauls, etc.)  These are strict enforcements from the State of NJ DEP. 

 
 


